
 

 

SUB:  Notice of creating “Help Line” regarding cancellation of 

recruitment of various posts and re-advertisement of various 

posts in MSETCL 

 

Read: Notification dated 14.06.2024 regarding cancellation of 

recruitment of various posts in MSETCL 

………… 

 
The recruitment process of posts advertised vide Advertisement 

No.04/2023, 05/2023, 06/2023, 07/2023, 08/2023, 09/2023, 01/2024 and 

02/2024 has been cancelled for implementation of Socially & Educationally 

Backward Class (SEBC) reservation, enacted through SEBC Reservation Act, 

2024 by the Government of Maharashtra.  

 

As enunciated in the Notification, these posts are going to be                           

re-advertised shortly with SEBC reservation.   

 

The candidate who have applied for various posts advertised earlier will 

not require to pay Application / Examination Fees again, against the posts that 

will be   re-advertised.  

 

To assist the candidate, “Help Line” is created where they can clarify 

their queries / doubts.  

 

022 - 6959 5228 

(Between 10.00 am to 6.00 pm) 

 

  

  

        sd/- 

Date:  19.06.2024               Chief General Manager (HR) 

Place: Mumbai 

  
 

 


